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The DEFRA Agricultural Transition Plan has started. 2021 marks the first year of phasing out the Basic 

Payment Scheme, which will have gone in its entirety by 2028. It is being replaced by a range of 

grants and schemes to help farmers adapt to the loss of what, for many, is a key income stream. 

These new grants and schemes are coming from many sources. To help you navigate through what 

are currently available and what are coming on stream over the next couple of years we have 

compiled a fact sheet. It is available here and is broken down into: 

1. Grants and schemes available now 

2. Future grants and planned date of introduction 

3. Future schemes and planned date of introduction 

We will update this as the situation changes but hope this gives you visibility to what is and will be 

available as you adjust to phasing out of direct payments. If you have any questions regarding any of 

them then please speak to your consultant. 

 

https://www.kiteconsulting.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/BM-Grants-and-Schemes.pdf

